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OPEN LETTER TO JADARA REVIEWERS

Dear JADARA Reviewers:

We would like to restate to the reviewers of JADARA some of the changes
that will be made over the next few months. As those of you who have been
reviewers for some time might recall, when we took over as editors, we
sent out letters of interest to all reviewers asking if they wished to continue
serving the JADARA. Those who responded were kept on as reviewers
and those who chose not to respond were removed from the list. Since that
time we have decided, with board approval, to make the JADARA reviewer
position, along with that of editor, time-limited. Letters were sent out,
based on current address information from ADARA, to all current reviewers

stating this change and again asking for those who remained interested to
contact us. We also placed a similar letter in a previous issue of JADARA.

While we certainly have no interest in removing any current reviewer still
interested in serving the JADARA, we do need to move forward by adding
new reviewers and crystallizing our reviewers list. This letter to the reviewers
in this current issue of JADARA is being offered as an opportunity for any
current reviewer who has not received his or her letter, or contacted us, to

do so as soon as possible to let us know that you desire to continue to serve
as a reviewer. To make room for the new reviewers and to facilitate better

communication between reviewer and editor, those who do not respond will
be removed from the current list.

Please contact us as soon as possible, if you have not already done so, to let
us know if you wish to remain as a reviewer for the JADARA. Our contact
information is on page 70 of this issue.

Thank you for your time and contribution to the JADARA.

Sincerely,

David M. Feldman, Ph.D. Gabriel Lomas, Ph.D.

Co-editor, JADARA Co-editor, JADARA
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